

NRHH Chapter Meeting 2/8/18

1) Call to Order

- a) This meeting is called to order at 4:05 pm.

2) Roll Call- What is your favorite TV show?

- a) Morgan - active member
- b) Jeremy - active member
- c) Brandon - President
- d) Alex - active member
- e) Rachel - PFC
- f) Kaiana - active member
- g) Wenyin - active member
- h) Gus - active member
- i) Natalie - VP of Admin
- j) Bridget - NRHH Representative
- k) Regan - active member
- l) Carter - active member
- m) Laura - advisor

3) Ice Breaker- Natalie and Morgan

4) Approval of Minutes

- a) Regan moves to approve last meeting's minutes.
- b) Rachel seconds.
- c) Approve: 8
- d) Oppose: 0

e) Abstain: o

5) **Exec. Officer Reports**

a) Brandon

- i) Had my 1:1 with Laura
- ii) Made agendas
- iii) Made powerpoint slides
- iv) Went to Leadershop 2.0
- v) Went to the OTM Party
- vi) Went to GA
- vii) Tabling for NRHM
- viii) Met with NRHH Building Block Bid committee
- ix) Worked on Bid for NRHH Building Block
- x) Sent in the Bid for Building Block
- xi) Send emails to the RDs about Trash Nights

b) Rachel

- i) Updated the treasurer log
- ii) Made poster for tabling
- iii) Shopping for tabling
- iv) Wrote Rec forms
- v) Got Rec form for Gold Rush signed
- vi) Tabling for NRHM
- vii) 1:1 with Laura
- viii) Went shopping for hydro flask for Gold Rush

ix) Planned for NRHM

c) Natalie

i) Held office hours

ii) Met with Ann Barton Brown

iii) Shopped for hydro and tabling

iv) Tabling for NRHM

v) Distributed posters for Gold Rush

vi) Submitted an OTM

d) Bridget

i) Gold Rush stuff (shopping, weekend update form)

ii) Submitted an OTM

iii) Shopped and had the OTM program

iv) Sent some emails

v) Inductions/Selections stuff

vi) OTM voting stuff

vii) Had 1:1 with Laura

e) D-Dre

i) Wrote an OTM

ii) Held the Visibility Committee Meeting

iii) Communicated with Gold Rush and NRHM

iv) Emailed Karen

v) Created Recognition Posters

vi) Posted on Facebook and Instagram

6) Budget Update

a) Account total \$1756.04

b) Allocated out \$10.00

7) Funds Requests

a) RBC

i) Brandon - Asking for \$350 for the RBC and the money is overarching for the whole trip to UC Berkeley for Eliza, Brandon, and Carter.

ii) Rachel - When is the conference?

iii) Brandon - The 23rd.

iv) Carter moves to allocate \$350 for the Regional Business Conference.

v) Gus seconds.

vi) Approve: 8

vii) Oppose: 0

viii) Abstain: 1

8) New Business

a) RBC Trash Nights

i) Brandon - Eliza, Carter, and I are doing trash nights in the halls on the 19th and 20th once the times are approved with the Resident Directors. I am asking for assistance from chapter members to help them put on trash nights and fundraise for their trip.

ii) Regan - What days?

iii) Brandon - It's a Monday and Tuesday.

iv) Gus - What is the fundraising for if we just allocated money?

- v) Brandon - It's really expensive to go on RBC.
- vi) Rachel - We can also put up recognition door tags at the same time.
- vii) Jeremy and Regan can help.
- viii) Brandon - I can put together a sign up sheet for those of you that don't know your schedule right now. I can hopefully have that sent out by Saturday via email.

b) NACURH

- i) Brandon - NACURH applications are out, and so if you want to go with Carter, Eliza, Laura, and I in May the applications are due around February 23rd. We will need to fundraise a lot more for that one so that's why we're getting applications in early.

9) **Committee Time**

- a) Brandon - What we're going to start doing is to get with your committees to talk about things during the chapter now. If you're not in a committee right now then you can get in a group and talk about new ideas. We have 15 minutes to do this.

10) **Committee Updates**

a) Visibility Committee

- i) D-Dre - Did you all see the post on Instagram and Facebook? Go like it and share it! We'll have a brief 5-10 minute meeting after this meeting today!

b) NRHM Committee

- i) Rachel - We tabled last night and lots of people are interested in NRHH and NRHM. NRHM has sponsored a lot of midterms. Advocacy week starts next week and we're putting forms out on Monday. We'll need people to door tag in two

weeks and we'll do it the same nights as trash nights. We're also printing lots tomorrow and don't need to meet tomorrow either.

c) Gold Rush Committee

- i) Bridget - This program is on Saturday and we're spray painting potatoes at 4 pm on Friday if you want to help. So many potatoes. We need people's help to run this program, such as having sheriffs and bandits. I can resend the sign up sheet but people need to sign up. Please help. We have a TV, a speaker, candy, and a hydroflask for prizes. RHA is going to have a soda saloon and nachos too.

d) OTM Committee

- i) Bridget - We had an OTM party last week and no one showed up. So we'll be talking about if we keep doing that or not.
- ii) Kaiana - How are we advertising for that?
- iii) Bridget - We're advertising hall governments and at GA, but no one is interested in writing OTMs and unfortunately we can't make them write OTMs.

11) Representative Time

a) GA Update:

- i) ASWOU is still hiring. These applications are on Orgsync.
- ii) FYGAR program Cookie for a Call Home February 19th from 5-7 pm in Ackerman and Heritage this time.
- iii) RHA is also doing a passive program next week but it's super secret.
- iv) There are also voting categories for OTMs that are due on February 10th and we need everyone to vote.

12) ASWOU Update

- a) Carter - No update.

13) **Hall Government Updates**

- a) No hall government members today.

14) **Advisor's Time**

- a) Laura - There are a few weekend programs coming up, like midnight movies tomorrow night and the first 50 people get in for \$5. Saturday from 10-3 there is a Craft Market in the WUC. Also next Friday there is another midnight movie. We're also trying to see if we can get colored ink for RICOH in the SOSA to help us with printing.

15) **QCC's**

- a) Bridget - I am stepping down in my position as NRHH Representative and next week is my last week. I'll still be an active member.
- b) Brandon - I will be sending the slideshow that Eliza prepared and that might make you want to apply to become a delegate for NACURH.

16) **Ice Breaker next week: Eliza**

17) **Adjournment**

- a) Bridget moves to adjourn the meeting.
- b) Regan seconds.
- c) Meeting is adjourned at 5:06 pm.



Have a great week everyone, and see you at next week's chapter meeting!